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7 July 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers – Year 2 
 
RETURN TO COMPULSORY SCHOOL ALL YEAR GROUPS – NURSERY TO YEAR 6 
 
I hope that you are well and looking forward, as I am, to all our pupils’ being back in School on 8th 
September 2020.  We will be continuing very much as we are now with strict hygiene measures, 
additional cleaning and the staggered starts and finish times. 
 
The following information is for Year 2 
 

 Arrive between 8.30 – 9.00 am entry through the bottom pram ramp gate to the playground.  
Pupils go straight into classrooms (Zone 3) 

 Packed lunch or Universal Free School Meals or eligible free school meals 

 Wear uniform and bring indoor black pumps, P.E kit – dark shorts and round necked white T 
shirt. 

 Leave 3.15pm – 3.30pm leave from the lower playground.  Parents observe social 
distancing in the lower playground. Only one parent can collect. 

 If you need to contact school do so by email or phone (please do not come into school) 
 
At first children will be only mixing in their class groups and key stage (outside only).  There will not 
be any extra-curricular activities. 
 
After School Club and Breakfast club starts again on Monday 14th September.  It is important that 
we work in line with government guidance so until this changes there will not be any family 
assemblies until further notice.  Please can one parent only collect and bring their child. 
 
I know that you will work closely with us for a smooth return to school. 
 
We look forward to welcoming your child back into school. 
 
Best wishes. 
 
 
 
J Turner 
Headteacher 
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